
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Minerva Academy  

Wellbeing and Safeguarding 
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If you are worried about a child or 
young person over the Christmas 
Holiday call Bristol First Response  

0117 9036444 
South Glos Access and response 

01454 866000 
 
 
 
 Who is the member of staff to 

talk about Safeguarding?  
Miss Hudson our Pastoral and 

Safeguarding Lead 

 

 
 
 

Watching films this holiday?  

Do you need to know the age rating of the film?  

 Go to Common Sense Media  

 

Common Sense Media is the leading source of 

entertainment and technology recommendations 

for families. It gives expert reviews and provides 

ratings for films and games providing 

information on their suitability for children. 

www.commonsensemedia.org 

 

  

 

http://www.commonsensemedia.org/


 

 

 

  

 

 

Minerva Wellbeing  
 
 
 
 

Who is the member staff to talk 

about Wellbeing? 

Miss Archer- Pastoral and Wellbeing Lead 

 

You can email info@mpa.clf.uk and put FAO Miss 

Archer in the subject box or go to the barrier on 

Wednesday or Friday 

 

 
 
 

Term 3 Starts again on 7th January 
2024 

We look forward to welcoming you all back 
after the holiday, please remember the 

importance of routines for your child over the 
holiday. 

 
 

Have the aim to get out of the house every day 
– go for a walk or scoot around the local park. 

Establishing and maintaining 
good sleep habits will help your child to wake 
up rested and refreshed, ready for their first 

day back. 
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